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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I'm very happy to report that the 24/25 Flexible Scheduling MOU has been ratified 
successfully by a 90.7% majority. 
 
I’ve attached the MOU for your convenience, along with the voting results from Simply 
Voting. You can also find the MOU on our UF website at ufnorthorange.com. 
 
Please note that if you have already submitted your Fall 2024 schedule, you may 
revise your schedule according to the terms of the MOU (see MOU item #10). 
 

I want to thank everyone for the continued unity and support. Our voices are strong 
together! 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Christie 

 
Christie Diep 
President, United Faculty  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fufnorthorange.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clborla%40cypresscollege.edu%7C1418e7ed6be54ff6a7fa08dc29ddcf3e%7C7b69ea2875f3494c8a21913b138337f8%7C0%7C0%7C638431280474236448%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Zy5wYAltLz2Id5F8ZqhKx51%2BqEJ2siqX1N%2FfQtKZmDA%3D&reserved=0

